
Hyde War Memorial Hall ‘Art Space’ welcomes …. 
 
Kate Smith, presenting unique and detailed linocut prints. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Kate is a self-taught printmaker. She took evening classes in printmaking where she fell in 
love with the feeling of carving lino and the process of printing. She now lives and works in 
the New Forest where she finds inspiration from the surroundings of the beautiful National 
Park. She is a proud member of the New Forest Marque Inspired. 

She uses her drawing skills to create images of wildlife, plants and trees. Her fascination with 
biodiversity is reflected in her work; from close up images of tiny elements in nature, such as 
micro funghi, to larger creatures such as whale sharks. Each print shows the unique 
relationship between the main subject and its habitat. Her love of bold colour and detailed 
mark marking makes her style varied; moving between detailed one block prints to colourful 
multi-plate images.”  

Kate’s pictures are for sale and each is labelled and priced separately. 
 
Please contact Kate directly if you wish to make an enquiry. 
Email: kate@katesmithprints.co.uk 
Tel: 07583 772548 
Website: www.katesmithprints.co.uk 
 
 
Kate’s work will be on display until 16 February, 2025. 
 
 
Whether you are an enthusias=c beginner or an experienced professional ar=st, if you would 
like your work to be on show to the many users of the Hall as they come and go, we’d love to 
hear from you.  
 
Please contact Steve King via blue355@hotmail.co.uk to discuss further or to learn more. 

mailto:blue355@hotmail.co.uk

